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March 1, 2022 
 
 

Good Morning Greenfield School District Family,  
  
At last night's School Board Meeting, the Board changed the end date to the current mask 
resolution.  After discussing the current COVID-19 data trends and the new CDC guidelines 
for masking, the Board unanimously voted to transition to masks OPTIONAL effective, 
tomorrow, Wednesday, March 2nd.  All students, staff, and visitors to the buildings will 
have the option to wear a mask while on school grounds.  The District will send out 
additional information this afternoon to Greenfield School District families. The Board 
reviews the COVID dashboard data at each Committee of the Whole Meeting and School 
Board Meeting and will continue to monitor the situation. 


